
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD 
MEETING 

The O’Neill Public School Board of Education 
will hold a special meeting at the 

Administrative Office, 410 East Benton, 
O'Neill, NE 68763 on Monday, March 26, 2018 
at 12:00 PM to discuss, consider and take all 

necessary action in connection with the 
adoption of one or more resolutions relating 
to certain lease purchase financings of the 

District, including amending and/or repealing 
existing resolutions.	The agenda is kept 

continuously current and may be reviewed at 
the same location. 

	


